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NO Reply

From: Jane Kelman <jhkequus@cs.com>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 5:31 PM
To: NO Reply
Subject: rule changes

                                                                                    October 13, 2019 
 
 
Dear North Carolina Psychology Board Members:  
 
My name is Jane Kelman.  I am a licensed psychological associate (#1169) and have been practicing since 1987.  I am 
writing in support of the rule change addressing supervison  (21 NCAC 54 .2008).  I have received clinical supervision for 
the last 32 years and feel that it is time for those LPAs who meet the qualifications as stated be released from perpetual 
clinical supervision. I feel that we need to be more accessible to the people of N.C. needing mental health services by 
being allowed to join  insurance panels who currently deny us due to on-going supervision.  In addition, it becomes costly 
to continue with supervision for the lifetime of your practice. 
 
Thank you so much for your time and attention. 
 
Sincerely,   Jane Kelman M.A.  L.P.A 


